
Editors,  
  
The   Northshore   School   District   will   host   an   Early   Childhood   Programs   open   house   at   Sorenson  
Early   Childhood   Center   at   6:00   p.m.   on   Feb.   25.  
  
Please   let   us   know   if   we   can   be   of   further   assistance.  
  
NEWS   RELEASE:  
  
CONTACT:   Lisa   Youngblood   Hall   
(O)   425.408.7671   
(M)   425.375.3221   
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org  
  
February   12,   2020  
  
FOR   IMMEDIATE   RELEASE   
  

Northshore   School   District   Hosts   2020-21   Early   Childhood  
Programs   Open   House   Feb.   25  
 
Bothell,   Wash.   –   Northshore   School   District   will   host   an   Early   Childhood   Programs   open   house  
at   Sorenson   Early   Childhood   Center   at   6:00   p.m.   on   Feb.   25.  
  
Families   are   invited   to   come   learn   about   all   Early   Childhood   program   offerings   for   the   2020-21  
school   year   including   tuition-based   and   income-eligible   programs.   For   more   information   or   to  
register   for   a   program,   visit   the     Sorenson   Early   Childhood   website    or   call   425-408-5570.  
  
Who:   Northshore   School   District  
What:   Early   Childhood   Programs   Open   House  
When:   Tuesday,   Feb.   25,   2020,   6:00   –   7:00   p.m.  
Where:   Sorenson   Early   Childhood   Center,   19705   88 th    Ave   NE,   Bothell,   WA   98011  
  
The   preschool   and   kindergarten   years   are   among   the   most   critical   in   a   child's   life   to   influence  
learning.   The   Northshore   School   District   is   committed   to   providing   the   support   that   our   youngest  
students   need   to   prepare   them   to   succeed   later   in   school.   The   Northshore   School   District   offers  
a   variety   of   Early   Childhood   Programs   for   children   age   three   to   five.  
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